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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Redstone Construction Group for the 

construction of roadway improvements at Interstate Park. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $586,553.64, which is the 

cost of $546,553.64, plus a contingency of $40,000.00.   

Funding in the amount of $535,000.00 will be provided from 

Short-Term Financing, Account No. 325459-F451003, with 

the remaining $51,553.64, being provided from the 

American Rescue Plan Act Funds, Account No. 271459-

G002AR45B. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Interstate Park roadway is in disrepair and need of extensive 

improvements. Citizens have requested improvements to 

Interstate Park Ball Complex with this being one of the most 

requested items. Drainage and site work improvements are 

included in this project.  The City issued Bid No. 1516 for 

the services of Qualified Contractors and Redstone 

Construction Group was the sole responsive and reasonable 

bit meeting the specifications for this project.   

 


